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Key department at youth justice centres hearing 

On Tuesday 27 June, the Department of Justice and Regulation will present evidence to the Legal and Social 

Issues Committee at the final public hearing for the inquiry into youth justice centres in Victoria. 

The public hearing will be held from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at 

Parliament House. 

The President of the Children’s Court of Victoria, the Aboriginal Children’s Commissioner and Parkville College 

will also be among those presenting at the public hearing. 

The inquiry is examining issues arising at the Parkville and Malmsbury Youth Justice Centres. The Committee 

will investigate incident reporting; the security and safety of staff and young offenders; management culture 

and practices; as well as the oversight role of the Department of Health and Human Services. 

The schedule for the public hearing and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s 

website. 
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